
St Brendan’s Parent Council 

AGM Meeting 

20Th August 2019 

 

Present      Mrs Oates                                  (Head Teacher 

                  Miss Burns                                 (Teacher Representative) 

                  Mrs Keating                               (Chairperson) 

                  Mrs Matthewman                      (Vice Chairperson) 

                  Mrs Whitton                               (Treasury)   

                  Mrs Cosgrove                             (Secretary) 

                 Mrs Henderson                          (Parent Representative)    

                 Mrs Hewitt                                 (Parent Representative)    

                 Mrs Booth                                   (Parent Representative) 

                 Mrs Buchanan                           (Parent Representative) 

                 Fr Ness                                      (Church Represenative) 

                 Mrs Kellas                                 (Guest) 

                 Mrs Walker                                (Guest) 

                 Mrs Dornan                               (Guest) 

                 Mr Sweeney                               (Guest) 

                 Mrs Sweeney                              (Guest) 

                   Anne Cassidy                              (Clerk) 

Apologies       None  

AGM 
All current board members wanted to continue within their role and no one wanted to put themselves forward 
for their roles. 

Both Mrs Booth and Mrs Buchanan resigned from being a parent representative due to family commitments. So 
this has allowed 2 spaces to open up. A notification to all parents/carers of the pupils will be sent out with a 
timescale for anyone to show an interest in becoming a member and if more than 2 people show interest it will 
go out to vote. These members will be elected at next meeting on 17th September. 

All other current members are willing to remain within their posts. 


